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Dear Members, .  

Another year is done and dusted.  Southern Highlands Region  Rose Society managed three meetings 

this year, the first in February when we had a great meeting and a demonstration of dahlia growing.  

Covid then took hold with no meetings until October this year which was held in the Southern 

Highlands Botanic Gardens.   The final meeting and enjoyable meeting was on 25th November and 

was both meeting and end of year gathering.  Those who attended seemed to have an enjoyable 

time and we even managed to hold a meeting of sorts.  At the meeting we discussed plans for next 

year and members are strongly encouraged to send in ideas about what sort of meetings and events 

would suit those members who are able to attend meetings.  The meeting venue was discussed as 

the CWA rooms are not suitable for as long as Covid rules are in place.  Renwick Community Centre 

is a possibility and the executive is looking at other options as well.   

The new membership cards were also discussed (more will appear later in the newsletter). 

The new ordering system for Neutrog was also touched upon.  Details are still a bit sketchy but 

members will be kept informed.  The changes will not come into effect until March 2021. The 

current order remains the same as previously (a reminder further into the newsletter).  Once the 

business was out of the way we enjoyed rambling around two gardens, morning tea and lunch.   

  

 



Happy Snaps from meeting 25 November  

                 
Morning ǘŜŀ ƻǾŜǊΣ ǘƛƳŜ ǘƻ Ǝƻ ŦǊƻƳ WƻΩǎ     Peter ς ŀ ǿƛƭƭƛƴƎ ƘŜƭǇŜǊ ŀǘ WƻΩǎ 

   
Just time for a quick group photo      WƻΩǎ ŦǊƻƎ  pond (just to fill a space) 

 

     

!ƴŘ ŀǘ !ƴƴŜǘǘŜΩǎ ς time to relax and enjoy lunch ŀƴŘ ŀ ǊŀƳōƭŜ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ !ƴƴŜǘǘŜΩǎ ƎŀǊŘŜƴ  

    




